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7 Student Servicesf UPCOMIN
- Women are invited to participate in the annual ‘TAKE BACK THE 

NIGHT* march to protest violence against women. More inform­
ation available from the Rape Crisis Centre, 454-0437.

- CUSO Information Meeting for experienced people interested in 
working in developing countries to be held at 8 pm, basement of the 
N.B. Craft School. Recently returned coopérants from Zambia, Craig 
Schneider and Elaine Sussey, will present a slide show of their work 
overseas.

. AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL Group 39, will meet at 8 pm, 749 
Charlotte St. The 30 minute film ‘Free At Last’ will be shown, followed by 
our fall ‘social*. All welcome.

- ‘An Evening of Dessert and Music*, the Brunswick String Quartet’s 
Benefit Concert for Conservation Council’s Safe Drinking Water 
Campaign. Dessert reception will follow. A repeat of last year’s gala 
event. Don’t miss it. Tickets $15.00. Phone CCNB, 458-8747 for 
information.

- The CANADIAN CATHOLIC ORGANIZATION FOR DEVELOP­
MENT AND PEACE will be holding its Diocesan Council meeting 
from 10 am to 2 pm at 49 Mooers Dr., F*ton. Call 459-1990 for 
more information.

Sept. 19On behalf of all the people who provide the various UNB 
Student Services, I would like to extend a warm welcome to 
all students attending UNB. To those of you who are here 
for the first time, I extend a special welcome. Like you, I am 
eagerly looking forward to the challenges the year will pre­
sent. I hope that you will have a successful year academical­
ly, meet new friends and find pleasure by becoming involv­
ed in some of the many extracurricular activities available 
for you at UNB.

To help you have a successful year, the university pro­
vides a number of special student services. I encourage you 
to take advantage of these UNB student services. You will 
find our student services personnel pleasant, approachable 
and knowledgeable in dealing with your concerns.

Often a student is not sure where to begin to address a 
problem or concern. This is where the Dean of Students Of­
fice can help. Start with my office with your questions and 

will help you make contact with the appropriate people 
in the university community who can help you.

Remember, one of the signs of an educated and indepen­
dent person is that they know where to get information and 
are willing to accept assistance in achieving their personal 
goals. So, if you have an idea, a question, a concern - call us 
at 453-4527 or come to my office in Room 8 of the Alumni 
Memorial Building. It is important to seek an early solution 
before small questions become big problems.

Best wishes in the year ahead.

Donald Eagle 
Dean of Students
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FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBERI
This Student Services column will be a bi-weekly feature 

in the Brunswickan. The column will attempt to keep all 
students up-to-date on such items as:
• deadlines for applying for scholarships, loans, job inter­
views sponsored through the Canada Employment Office 
on Campus, etc.
• special workshops, seminars, on such things as 
planning, study and time managment skills
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Application forms for RHODES SCHOLARSHIPS for 
1986 are available at the Awards Office, Room 109, Alumni 
Memorial Building. Deadline date for 1986 awards is Oc­
tober 25, 1986.
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Counselling Services

The new Director of Counselling Services, Dr. Fred 
Horsley, extends a welcome on behalf of the staff to 

yone who is at the campus of U.N.B. and S.T.U. for the 
fall term.

Students who are unfamiliar with Counselling Services 
are invited to drop by, become acquainted with the staff, 
and visit the Career Library to find out what resources 
available. There are services and programs to help you with 
personal problems, career and educational decisions, stress 
management and family problems.

An upcoming workshop of interest to many, is the Career 
Options Workshop. This is an eight-week program which 
begins on Wednesday, October 1 at 7:00 pm. It will be con­
ducted by Mary Lou Trimble, the Co-ordinator of Career 
Counselling. Contact her at the Counselling Centre 
(453-4820) for details and/or registration.

For off-hours leave a message in our telephone answering 
machine. For emergencies call UNB Security (453-4830), 
who will contact the appropriate person immediately. 
Phone the Counselling Centre at 453-4820 for an appoint­
ment or information.
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